From: Lynne Adamson

To:

Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 545251

Date: Friday, 13 May 2016 10:58:00 a.m.

Attachments: image001.png

image002.jpg image003.ipg image004.jpg

Dear Sharon

Thank you for your email requesting information on stalls and markets in the Dunedin area. The Dunedin City Council has an events section on their website which provides information on any of these activities which have been registered with Council.

The information can be accessed on the following link:

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/events/markets

Kind Regards

Lynne Adamson Governance Support Officer **Dunedin City Council**

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; DDI: 03 474 3431; Fax: 03 474 3488

Email: Lynne.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz





Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Sharon

Sent: Thursday, 12 May 2016 3:04 p.m. To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz

Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 545251

Sharon has submitted a LGOIMA request - 545251.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:

Hi I am wondering if you could please tell me or maybe point me in the right direction in finding out what stalls and markets happen each weekend in the Dunedin area? I am unable to find any information on this. Thank you S. McNeill

File attachment

No file uploaded

Name Sharon McNeill

Email address

Mailing address

Contact phone number